
My children (long since grown and out of the house), were given appropriate firearms 
safety instructions.  There was always a readily accessible, loaded firearm in the home. 
Because they were properly acclimated to this and aware of the capability of the 
weapons, they made no effort to misuse them.  Their curiosity was satisfied at an 
early  age in a proper manner. 
Having a firearm "locked away", separated from the ammunition or otherwise rendered 
useless violates the premise for having a firearm in the home for protection. 
Please defeat or otherwise render SB945 harmless, not the homeowner who wishes to 
have a means to protect themselves and their families. 


